Roswell, New Mexico,
December 7, 1933,

Mr, F.J.Vesely,
State 0il and Gas Inspector,

Carlsoad New Hexico,

Dear idr, Vesely:

Enclosed please find Notice Of Intention
to Drill. This notice was erroneously mailed to the
Land Office at Santa Fe and were just returned with a
letter from Mr. Carl B, Livingston instructing me to

mail them to you for aporoval.
Yours very truly,




